HoOoONOLULU OrnL, CORPORATION

P. 0. DRAWER 1391
MIEDILAND, TEXAS

December 22, 1958

Mr. Emery Arnold

Supervisor, District #3

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Request for permission to run a Packer Leakage Test on
Honolulu 0il Corporation Jicarilla #4 Mesa Verde and
#4 Pictured Cliffs (Unit K, Section 4, T 26 N, R 4 W)

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm a telephone request by Mr. Darrell Ferrari to

you on December 20, 1958, to conduct a packer leakage test on subject
wells.

This request was made because the pressures on the two zones were
nearly identical at the end of the 7-day shut-in period preceding annual
deliverability tests. By your permission, this leakage test will be rum
with a side static nipple because a 3/4" choke nipple is not readily
available.

Yours very truly,

HONOLULU OIL CORPORATION

By
Division Gas Engineer
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